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Boden Group successfully win facilities
management contract for RAF Brize
Norton

3 years ago

Boden Group is delighted to confirm it has been awarded a two-year contract to provide facilities
management services to RAF Brize Norton on behalf of VINCI Facilities, as part of the Future Defence
Infrastructure Services (FDIS) Contract.

As a principal delivery partner, Boden Group will work collaboratively with VINCI Facilities in order to
support RAF Brize Norton in its ability to provide rapid global mobility in support of UK overseas operations
and exercises.

The new FDIS contract offers the opportunity to transform the approach to maintaining the Defence estate,
whilst ensuring statutory and mandatory compliance, providing a safe place for Service Personnel to live,
work and train. This will allow for more efficient processes and quicker delivery for high volume, lower
value works, ensuring better value for money in the process.

Boden Group has established a strong reputation for delivering facilities management within the defence
sector in the South West and has become synonymous with reliability and quality. Over the last two years,
Boden Group’s strategic objective has been to enhance its coverage and develop its services to Local
Government, Healthcare, and Defence clients across the South. The award of this contract further
strengthens this objective which also follows the award of the Facilities Management Contract at HM Naval
Base Portsmouth in 2021 as part of the Future Maritime Support Programme (FMSP).

Mike Faria, Vinci Head of Procurement, commented, “We are really pleased to be working with Boden
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Group, and we are excited about how together, we can deliver exceptional service to the FDIS contract.”

Andrew Beagley, Boden Group’s Managing Director, commented, “We're delighted to have been awarded
this contract and look forward to working with VINCI Facilities to deliver our objectives and enhance the
end-user and customer experience.”
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